KS4 performance measures in Wales
DfE in England are introducing a number of key changes to the way they calculate KS4 performance indicators from the summer of 2014 onwards. The changes affect the equivalence of qualifications, the range of qualifications to be included in KS4 performance information, and the way qualifications are discounted. Further details can be found here:
http://www.education.gov.uk/schools/performance/reform.html
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have received a number of requests asking whether these changes apply to Wales. The changes relate to England only. There will be no changes introduced in Wales for summer 2014 or summer 2015. Future changes to the qualification equivalencies and reporting school performance information in Wales are detailed in the implementation plan for the Review of Qualifications:
http://wales.gov.uk/topics/educationandskills/qualificationsinwales/revofqualen/?lang=en
Key Stage 4 performance measures: stakeholder survey
As part of the implementation plan for our Review of Qualifications, we will shortly be seeking views on school performance measures related to qualifications at Key Stage 4. It builds and reflects on the recommendations of the Review of Qualifications for 14 to 19-year-olds in Wales and takes into account developments since that review reported in 2012.  Your views are important to us and will be very helpful in shaping the future of KS4 performance measures. We encourage all secondary schools and other stakeholders to respond to this survey. The survey will be published around 24 March and will appear here:
http://wales.gov.uk/consultations/education/?lang=en
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